
 

 

CELL CUP IN VESZPREM, HUNGARY 
12-16 AUGUST 2013 

 

NOMINATION OF EHF YOUNG REFEREES 

 
To the national federation of: 
SERBIA 
 

Dear Handball Friends, 

The EHF nominates the following Young Referee couple for this year’s edition of the international 
handball tournament “CELL CUP” in Veszprem, Hungary: 

 

Dragan MILOSEVIC / Uros KOPRIVICA 

In addition, two referee experts and a coaching lecturer will be appointed by the EHF in order to 
cover the field of teaching and observing the appointed EHF Young Referees (10 pairs in total). 

Please confirm this nomination to the EHF Office (Marcos Bestilleiro: : 
bestilleiro@eurohandball.com / : +43-1-80151/143) by Friday, 26 July 2013 at the latest and 
provide us with the final travel itinerary. 

When making travel arrangements for your referee couple, take the following into consideration: 
 
Arrival:   Sunday, 11 August 2013 (at the latest at 18:00) 
Departure:   Saturday, 17 August 2013 (from noon onwards) 

We would like to point out to you that the detailed travel schedule is of high importance, because 
the local organiser needs to arrange airport pick-up (nearest airport  International Airport of 
Budapest). 

The travel expenses as well as eventual visa cost of the referees shall be paid by the National 
Federation or the referees themselves. The basic costs of accommodation and full board are included 
in the local costs and will be borne by the local organiser.  
 
As it is usual for Young Referee competitions there will be no daily allowance for the referees from 
the side of the EHF. 
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During the matches the referees will have to wear the dresses of their National Federation. They 
should therefore bring with them all necessary equipment (more than one colour, if possible) from 
home. 
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact the EHF Office (Marcos Bestilleiro) or 
directly the organiser (Nandor Süle:  nandor.sule@cellcup.hu). For further information, please visit 
also www.cellcup.hu. 
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you as soon as possible following the deadline mentioned 
above.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention we remain with our best regards, 
 

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION 

 

 
Marcos Bestilleiro 

BU Competitions 

 

 

 

Vienna, 24/07/2013 

Copy to: - EHF CC 
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